
 

F-73 / CCS-2   Revised 10/17 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear A.A. Friend, 

Thank you for your interest in the Corrections Correspondence Service (C.C.S.) coordinated by G.S.O. 
This service is intended for incarcerated alcoholics who have at least six more months to serve. 

If your problem is with issues other than alcohol, we suggest you contact an organization that more 
specifically deals with your addiction. 

If an A.A. member has an interest in sharing about their experiences as they relate to sobriety and 
problems with alcohol, they can complete the form below and send it in to the Corrections Coordinator 
at G.S.O. They will be randomly matched to an outside A.A. member from another region, with men 
writing to men and women writing to women. 

This service does not provide letters of reference to parole boards, lawyers or court officials. The service 
does not assign sponsors; however, once contact is made, an outside A.A. member may be willing to 
be a sponsor.  

All here join in sending you wishes for all the best that A.A. has to offer a day at a time. 

Yours sincerely, 

Corrections Coordinator 

 

Correspondence Form: Please detach and return to General Service Office of A.A. 

Yes, I have six or more months to serve and would like to share experience regarding recovery from 
alcoholism with an outside A.A. member by participating in the Corrections Correspondence Service. 

Estimated Release Date  

I am a: 
(Circle one) 

Male      Female 

Language:    
(Circle one) 

English   French   Spanish 

Name (First and Last)  

My Inmate Number  

Facility Name  

Street Address & City  

Province & Postal Code/ State & Zip  

 


